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Revalidation Application Must Be Processed Before 

Provider’s Termination Due Date 

If you are a Medicaid provider whose revalidation application has not been processed by your termination due 

date, you will be ineligible to provide services to any Nevada Medicaid or Nevada Check Up recipients, including 

both Fee-for-Service and Managed Care Organization (MCO) enrolled recipients.  You will also not have access to 

the Provider Web Portal the day after your termination date, which will prevent any prior authorizations (PAs) from 

being submitted for approval.  Please ensure that you have submitted your revalidation application 

to Hewlett Packard Enterprise at least 10 business days prior to your termination date to 

ensure that your application is processed on time.  

 


